
 
 

Office Circular-NMIS-STU-2020-02- Examinations   
Dated: 20th August, 2020 

           

NOTICE: FOR NMIS STUDENTS – ONLINE EXAMINATIONS IN 
SEPTEMBER 2020. 

On 16th March 2020, a circular was sent to you stating that the 
Management had decided to CANCEL the papers which were to be 
conducted on 21st / 22nd March because of Covid situation prevailing.  

Since the pandemic situation has still not improved and it is not possible 
to conduct the examination in the classroom. Furthermore, it is still not 
clear when the situation will be normalized to conduct the examination In 
the classroom. 

Keeping in view the interest of the students and importance of 
examinations for promoting the students from 1st year to 2nd year and also 
to give the certificates to the students who clear all the papers of 1st & 2nd 
Year, the Management of NMIS has decided to conduct all the papers of 
1st & 2nd year in the online mode.  

These online examinations will be conducted through Wheebox platform. 
To familiarise you with the online examination, we will be conducting one 
“Mock Test”. The mock test will be conducted 1 week before the final 
examinations. The final examinations will be from Mid-September 
onwards. 

We will be sending you “Candidate Manual” so that you read the same 
well before the commencement of the examinations to enable you 
familiarise with the process. 

This examination is open to all the students i.e. those who have not 
appeared in March 2020 examination as well as for those students who 
have to clear some balance papers / ATKT. Those students who have 
paid the fee for March 2020 examination and are appearing for only those 
papers which couldn’t be conducted are not required to pay any 



 
examination fees. But students with ATKT and also those students who 
haven’t registered earlier have to pay examination fees online, between 
25th August to 10th September 2020. 

We will be sending another circular for the date of mock examination as 
well as for final examination soon. Start preparing yourself for the 
upcoming examination.  

Furthermore, for your information, we may be conducting examinations 
Online from now onwards. 

You are requested to give confirmation for this online examination so that 
we can make arrangement for conducting the examination smoothly.  

All other examination Rules of the Institute remain as applicable.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

Dr. Surjit Singh Dhingra 

Director 


